
 

 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
 

CENCAL Fire and EMS Authority 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Regular Meeting of the CENCAL Fire and 
EMS Authority Board of Directors scheduled for Monday, September 8, 
2025, at 4:00 p.m. has been canceled.   
 
The next Regular Meeting will be held on Monday, October 13, 2025, at 4:00 
p.m. The meeting location will be determined at a future date.   
 
 
Posted: Thursday, September 4, 2025  

 
         

 
 


